
 Content Process Product  

Readiness -Bell Ringer* 
-One-step-equations 

-Think-Dots Activity 
(different worksheets 
based on student 
readiness)* 

-Tic-Tac-Toe One-Step 
Equations: students are 
able to demonstrate 
what they know 
(whatever level of 
comprehension that 
may be)* 

Interest -One-Step Equations Song 
(the students thought it 
was funny; engaged them) 

-Pneumonic (they wear 
boots—cowboy boots/ 
work boots) 
-“BOOTS” Graphic Org. 
(students like to draw) 

-Online math activity 
(students LOVE most 
things on the computer) 
-One-Step Equations 
Dominos (competitive)* 
-One-Step Equations 
BINGO (competitive)* 

-One-Step Equations 
Tic-Tac-Toe (students 
design projects that are 
of interest to them) 

Learning Profile -One-Step Equations Song 

-Pneumonic  
-“BOOTS” Graphic Org. 

-Online math activity 
(students were able to 
work in pairs for some 
activities and 
independent for others) 
-One-Step Equations 
Dominos (build, work in 
pairs) 

-One-Step Tic-Tac-Toe 
(based on Multiple 
Intelligences) 

*Used as a student indicator 

1. Have students complete bell ringer: x + 3 = 10 

2. Teacher will introduce one-step equations by giving student a pneumonic to remember the steps to 

solving a one-step equation—BOOTS: Balance, Opposite Operations, Tally, Solve.  Students will 

remember this pneumonic by drawing photos for each step in a graphic organizer.  Teacher will then 

review several examples of solving addition and subtraction one-step equations.  Teacher will also share 

one-step equations Youtube video/song http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ywYe6Jfyg-k  

3. Students will complete One-Step Equations Dominos activity with a partner. 

4. Teacher will introduce multiplication and division one-step equations through examples.  Students 

will reference their graphic organizer and are able to watch the one-step equation song/video as 

needed. 

5. Students will practice solving one-step equations through One-Step Equations Bingo. 

6. Students will have extra practice by completing online math games/activities: 

Post to Schoology 

Math Pong 

http://www.xpmath.com/forums/arcade.php?do=play&gameid=105 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ywYe6Jfyg-k
http://www.xpmath.com/forums/arcade.php?do=play&gameid=105


 

Equation Picture Puzzle 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/mathsfile/shockwave/games/equationmatch.html 

 

Battleship 

http://www.quia.com/ba/36544.html 

 

Math Jeopardy 

http://www.superteachertools.com/jeopardy/usergames/Nov201046/game128989... 

 

XP Math 

http://www.xpmath.com/forums/arcade.php?do=play&gameid=68 

http://www.xpmath.com/forums/arcade.php?do=play&gameid=69 

http://www.xpmath.com/forums/arcade.php?do=play&gameid=53 

http://www.xpmath.com/forums/arcade.php?do=play&gameid=72 

Balancing Equations Applet 

http://plaza.ufl.edu/youngdj/applets/equationbalance_addsub.html  

7. Students complete Tic-Tac-Toe activity to demonstrate their learning. 

8. Teacher will provide enrichment and remediation for students based on their level of understanding 

assessed by their work on Tic-Tac-Toe projects.  Enrichment students will work on solving word 

problems with one-step equations.  Remediation students will watch a variety of videos, complete an 

online practice activity, and work one-on-one with teacher to reteach skills. One-Step Equations Reivew 

 

Post to Schoology for reteach group: 

Tutorial: http://www.purplemath.com/modules/solvelin2.htm 

 

Another tutorial & 

practice: http://www.algebralab.org/lessons/lesson.aspx?file=Algebra_OneVariableOn... 

 

Video Tutorial: http://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=solving+one+step+equations+tutorial&... 

 

Then, come see me for extra practice! 
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